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Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

September 10, 2016 Meeting Minutes:

The President, Mark Dawkins KJ4IKQ), called the meeting to order. There were 6
members and 1 guest in attendance. The Secretary read the minutes of the August 13, 2016
meeting. There were no cotrections to the minutes. The Secretary reported $56.00 had been
spent for the two new HT's and a deposit of $25.00 was made leaving a balance of $1446.38 in
the BBT checking account as of 9/9/16.

Under old business, the membership decided to defer the Christmas Party planning to the
October meeting when there would be more members in attendance. Butch Parris explained that
a minimum of order of 7 shirts was required for screen printing and asked that the HT/shirt
award be emended to offer any new member receiving a license the choice between the HT or a
embroidered gold shirt not to exceed $25.00. The membership approved his motion.

Plans for the Seaboard Festival were deferred until the October meeting. Ben Setzer will
be contacted to see how/where he obtained the handouts from ARRL. Also discussed was the
possibility of obtaining club QSL cards to be used for contact information at the festival for
persons interested in ham radio. Cheap Qsl offers 100 cards in color for less than $30.00.

Under new business Mark appointed Jamie McCroskey, Pete Britt, and Butch Parris as
the Nominating Committee to prepare recommendations for club officers and report back to the
club at the October meeting.

Billy Inman, KM4WIG, was congratulated by the club members on achieving his
Technician License and also received a free Baofeng HT from the club.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Allan Brown / WAEAB
Secretary / Treasurer




